Principal: Lance Nesbit Chairperson Governing Council: Chris Dalgairns

NEWSLETTER

1st September, 2021

25 Sunningdale Drive Christie Downs SA 5164

Tel (08) 8382 8206 Fax (08 8384 8394

Email: dl.1098.admin@schools.sa.edu.au

UPCOMING EVENTS AT LONSDALE

2/9/21	Thursday	Flinders University Excursion Year 6/7's
6/9/21	<u>Monday</u>	School Closure Day
13/9/21	Monday	Governing Council Meeting 7 p.m.
16/9/21	Thursday	Sammy 'D' incursion Years 4/5 and 6/7
24/9/21	Friday	Last Day school term 2.15 p.m. Dismissal

SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY MONDAY 6TH SEPTEMBER

<u>SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY</u> MONDAY 6TH SEPTEMBER, 2021

Please ensure you mark this day on your calendar as they will not be any staff at school on that day.

SCHOOL PORTAL

You will now have received a note home regarding our school portal. We encourage all families to join the portal on an app on your phone as an extra means of communication from the school. If you follow the instructions on the letter your will be able to apply the app to your phone. You will then receive all notifications sent home from the school via the app. The newsletter will be on there and you will be advised straight away when your child is in the sick bay.



HIGH SCHOOL TRANSITION VISITS

Year 6 & 7's are now beginning their transitions visits to High School. They have been on a High School visit and will be attending several throughout the rest of the year.

MINI FETE

We would like to send out a very big Thank you to all the students, parents, carers and school community for making our Mini Fete day a huge success. The weather was perfect and the children really enjoyed the day participating in all activities and having fun finding the token gifts to go into their show bag. Well done to all the classes and staff for setting up some fun games to do on the day and some delicious food to buy and craft to make.









LONSDALE'S GOT TALENT (LGT)

We will be hosting a talent show at the end of Term 2. Students have been rehearsing their acts and auditioning for the show. The students are very excited about showing some of their acts.

PREMIERS READING CHALLENGE

The Premiers Reading Challenge finishes this Friday 3rd September. If your child has not returned their form yet, they need to do so by this Friday so the data can be submitted. Well done to all of those students who have completed theirs.